Brindishe
Federation

Brindishe Lee’s Newsletter

Monday 6" March 2023

Dear families, governors, staff and friends,

| hope you have all had a lovely weekend. There are signs already of spring flowers which is wonderful to
see. Our children have been blooming in their learning opportunities too. A few highlights from last week
at school include children immersing themselves in their learning as well as the salsa group rehearsing
for the show at Broadway Theatre this evening.

On Friday last week we celebrated World Book Day. It was brilliant to see so many bright and vibrant
costumes and to discuss favourite books. We came together on Friday afternoon to admire the costumes
and share a love of books.

Please look on Weduc for information about the NEU Teacher Strike next Wednesday and Thursday as well
as classroom learning highlights.

We hope you all have a great week! Stay safe and well everyone.

Kind regards,
Ms Sebire & the Brindishe Lee Team.

Key School Dates & Events:

Tuesday 7" March - Live Dance Performance at Broadway Theatre, Catford.
Wednesday 15" March & Thursday 16" March - NEU Strike Days (More info to follow).
w/c 27" March Parent meetings (More info to follow re booking appointments).
Saturdays in March - Shine Project at Blackheath High School.

Friday 17" March - F@B Bake Sale.

Friday 17" March - Red Nose Day (More info to follow).

Friday 24" March - Year 3 museum trip.

Tuesday 28™ March - Year 4 British Museum trip.

Friday 315t March - End of the Spring Term.

Monday 3™ April to Friday 14" April - Easter Holiday.

Monday 17" April — Start of the Summer Term.

Monday 17 April - Primary Offer Day - (You will get an email in the evening telling you where your child
has been offered a place).

*More details & events to follow.
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